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Two-in-One Presentation to Take Place During Fall Semester

BOILING SPRINGS, N.C. – The Gardner-Webb School of
Performing and Visual Arts is extending an open invitation for
auditions for the fall opera performance. This year’s opera will be a
double-bill combining Aaron Copland’s “The Tender Land” and
Gian Carlo Menotti’s “The Old Maid and The Thief.”

Those interested in auditioning should indicate their experience,
voice-type, level of education in music studies, and any other relevant information to Dr.
Megan McCauley at mmccauley@gardner-webb.edu.

More details surrounding the performance dates will be announced later.

For additional information on the School of Performing and Visual Arts, please call
704.40.4362.

Located in Boiling Springs, N.C., Gardner-Webb University was founded in 1905 and is
home to over 4,300 students from 37 states and 21 foreign countries.  Gardner-Webb seeks
a higher ground in higher education – one that embraces faith and intellectual freedom,
balances conviction and compassion, and inspires in students a love of learning, service,
and leadership.
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